
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wed :  Dunhill Church, Fri : Fenor Church (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses € 346.20 and Envelopes 

€504.85. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Relics The Carmelites ar ranged that the relics of Saints Louis and Zéisieux and 

their youngest daughter Saint Thérese would come to Ireland from Lisieux to coincide 

with the WMOF 2018. The Relics will be at the Opening Ceremony in the R.D.S., 

Dublin, on Tuesday, August 21st and will also be in the sanctuary for the Papal Mass 

in the Phoneix Park . The relics will travel to several places across Ireland before and 

after WMOF2018. The relics will be in The Cathedral of the Most Holy Trinity, Wa-

terford from 11.00 a.m. on Sunday 2nd Sept until 9.00a.m. 3rd September.  

World Meeting of Families 2018 - Diocesan Prayer for our Family. 

Father, keep us close to you and to each other. 

Forgive us as we forgive when we hurt and disappoint one another. 

Help us to support each other in times of sadness and difficulty; 

to share the joy and good times together, 

to keep in touch with those who are separated from us; 

and to welcome home those who have been away. 

May we never forget those of our family who are at home with you and to whom we 

owe so much. 

Guide and protect each one of us. 

Keep us in love of you and of each other. 

And at life’s end, bring us safely home, to be with you and with your family forever, 

Amen. 

Best wishes to the children and teachers who will return to school soon. Both Fenor National 

School and Dunhill National School will reopen Friday next, August 31st.  We hope that it will be 

a very successful year in both schools.  Best wishes also to those starting school for the first time, 

and to those beginning in secondary school and in third-level colleges in the weeks ahead. 

Welcome Fr. Paul!                                                                                                                                                                         

We welcome Fr. Paul Yang to The Tramore & Carbally parish, who will serve there for the 

coming year, and who arrived there within the past couple of weeks. Fr. Paul is a native of 

China, from the Gansu province in the north-western part of the country. He was ordained a 

priest in 2015 for the Divine Word Missionaries order, whose members serve worldwide. Fr. 

Paul first came to Ireland in 2016, where he studied for a time in Maynooth university before 

going on to serve in various parishes in Dublin, including Portmarnock and Malahide, earlier 

this year. Fr. Paul is looking forward to getting to know Tramore and its parishioners and also 

here in the Dunhill & Fenor Parish and to improving his knowledge of English during his stay 

with us. We warmly welcome him among us, and we wish him every blessing for the coming 

year  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

26th August 2018 

Saturday, August 25th Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for  John & Teresa Power  

Saturday, September 1st Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass  for Margaret, Jimmy & Anna Cowman 

Sunday, August 26th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Anniversary Mass for  The Butler Family 

Pray for  Kathleen  Fitzgerald 

Sunday, September 2nd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Anniversary Mass for Tommy & Úna Murray 
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